
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Report #41, Item 15
Date: December-16-24 8:40:28 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Eva Petrillo < >
Sent: Saturday, December 14, 2024 11:40 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: premier@ontario.ca; minister.mto@ontario.ca; marilyn@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Report #41, Item 15

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

We are writing to let you know that we support moving heavy trucks from regional roads to HWY 407; and that we
also support the Provincial Government's study to take back the 407.

Eva and Joe Petrillo
 Renwick Place

Maple, Ontario
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